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January Club Meeting –  
Sunday, Jan. 10 at 2 p.m. at the field 

From the Editor 
A new year has begun and SCRC has already made 
preparations for a busy season.  

To start off with, the club has a new Vice President. 
Wesley Sullivan has filled in for our long time VP, John 
Foster. We thank John for his many years of support for the 
club and hope to see him out at the field often. The rest of 
the officer positions are the same as last year.  

Emerson Jenkins has agreed to be our CD for the 2016 
SCRC Warbird events as Dale Dickey will take a well-
deserved break. We have already sanctioned two Warbird 
events for 2016. One on March 19th, the other on October 
14th and 15th. The 2016 SCRC Pattern contest is 
sanctioned as well for April 29th to May 1st. There is talk 
within the club to also have a Big Bird or Fun fly event 
where any type of plane flies. We will see if that 
materializes. 

All ideas are welcome. Just show up at the meetings and 
have your say, or send them to me to be presented in the 
newsletter!  

See you at the field! Paul 

Club Meeting Notes 
Dec 13th 2015 

14 members present 
53 degrees, rain, winds west @ 15mph 

November minutes accepted as read 

Treasurers Report: BB 7595.41 Pearl Harbor event 
donations $135. $40 of that went for the two SCRC 
Warbird sanctions in 2016. TR accepted as read. 

Old Business: Discussed some things that will need to done 
at the Spring work party. Work party is on Saturday, April 
16th. Will add to that as time approaches. 

New Business: No new business. 

Model of Month: No model of month. 

Crash of the Month: Cole Kramer won this month when he 
failed to slow down his father’s DLE55 powered 80” Zero 
before hitting the south fence during the Pearl Harbor 
event. The wing was destroyed but the fuselage is intact. A 
foam core wing will be built for it. Sorry, Cole  

 

Please send any pictures of your latest projects, finished or 
unfinished, to me at pgpjcurry@sbcglobal.net . Tell us 
about your experience and planning for it. Any pictures 
taken at the field at any time are welcome in the newsletter. 
See you at the field! Paul 
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